
The 5ème SI’s trip to Bayeux 
 

In December, we all went to Bayeux by train to visit the Bayeux Tapestry and the Cathedral. We had 

a lovely lunch and in the afternoon, we took part in a medieval art workshop, it was great. 

This gave us a better idea of the times William the Conqueror and his court lived in before he 

embarked on his trip to England in 1066. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

« I enjoyed going to see the Bayeux tapestry and learn more about the history of this piece of 

medieval art. I'm a little bit disappointed about the workshop because I would have liked to do 

more ». 

Camille 

 

« The trip to Bayeux was interesting, but it was very cold. 

I  liked the cathedral and the food. But I didn’t liked the road with the train because I forgot my 

book. I also didn’t like the work on the illumination because there was too much choice for the 

illustration. 

Milan 

 

« What I liked : the art session, lunch time, when we were in the church, it was intresting, What I 

didn't like : walking time, the wind and weather 

Raphael 

 

« I liked it even though I’ve gone there multiple times, it was still a nice experience and I enjoyed it 

very much. Thank you for bringing us there and the sandwiches were unforgettable ! 

Louis 

 

In, the Bayeux trip I liked the tapestry and looking at replica's, I 

didn't like very much the little film we watched.Abigail 

 

 


